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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

I'm writing to oppose opening up the Tongass National Forest to any new roads or other development. Not only
would this action destroy important habitats that are rapidly disappearing from other parts of the world, it would

also contribute to the worsening climate crisis. We need the Tongass National Forest to continue to serve as an
important carbon sink.

Thank you,

Margaret Badore
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